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Congratulations on the birth of your new baby!

We are honored you have chosen us to care for your child! Now that your baby has
been born, we would like to pass along a few reminders concerning insurance:

Your new baby will only be covered under Mom’s insurance plan for 30 days. Call
the insurance company to let them know you are adding a new baby to your plan as
soon as possible. The insurance company will explain the process of adding your
child to your plan and inform you what documents are required to complete the
process. Please keep in mind that this process may take 2-4 weeks to complete.

If you have questions about the plans that we currently accept, please call the office
or visit our website www.PediatricWizards.com. We are here to help!

If you are unable to add your baby to an insurance plan by the 30 day mark, he or
she will become a self-pay patient in our office. Should you need to be self-pay, we
are pleased to offer a 20% discount on your visit charges. Please note that payment
is expected at the time of the visit.

All visits after 30 days must be paid out of pocket at each appointment until proof
of insurance can be obtained.

If more time is needed to obtain insurance, please let know so that we may be of
assistance to you.
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